Febraary 12, 1925.

Mr. B. N. Timmone,
411 Star-Building,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Timnonsgie

Clippings ‘from The Washineton
Star, as well as The World received today in
the absence of Mr, Carter, who is in FHew York.

In Mr. Carter's absence,
permit me to thank you for your thoughtfulness
in sending these clippings as I am sure Mr.
Carter will be glad to have them and will
write to you upon his return to the Gity some
tire next week.

Very truly yours,

KM Seeretary to Mr. Carter.



